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Re: application XSNM 1952
Dear Mr Griffin:

I wish to refer to your letter of April 28, 1982 regarding
an application from Westinghouse Electric Corporation,
Pittsburgh for a license to export 110 grams U containing
5 grams U-235 to be exported to AB ASEA-ATOM, Visteras,

Sweden.

The material will be delivered to AB ASEA-ATOM, Visteras
for comparatory laboratory tests.

We are now able to inform you that the above mentioned
material will be subject to all terms and conditions
of the 1'S-Swedish agreement of cooperation regarding
civil uses of atomic energy.

AB ASEA-ATOM is authorized to receive and possess the
material.

We would appreciate it if you would send us copies of
the export license when it has been approved.

Sincerely,
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Lars Magnuson
First Secretary of Embassy
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